
 

 

 

Dear Students, 

Greetings from PMIST! 

        On behalf of management, we thank you for your support and cooperation for the 

successful completion of the academic year 2019-20 in spite of unprecedented situation 

which the entire world has been passing through due to COVID-19 pandemic. With your 

support and of the faculty members and staff we have successfully conducted the 

Continuous Assessment II and III by online mode. 

In the light of the “UGC Guidelines on Examinations and Academic Calendar for 

the Universities in View of COVID-19 Pandemic and Subsequent Lockdown”, and in 

pursuant  to the decision taken in the 35th meeting of the Academic Council of PMIST 

held on 20.06.2020, the results for the courses conducted during 2019-20 even 

semester have been prepared based on the formative assessments. Accordingly, the 

results for the end semester will be announced on 20th July 2020. The supplementary 

examinations will be conducted in the subsequent semesters. 

         The Academic Year 2020-21 will be commenced through online mode from 3rd 

August 2020 for the odd semester of all the programmes. We request you to remit the 

Institute fees. We are confident that, the students and parents as well will continue to 

extend their fullest support and cooperation to the Institution. 

The following instructions are given for your use: 

• The regular classes for the odd semester for all the programmes by online will be 

commenced from 3rd of August  

• The Timetable will be shared to the students by the class in-charges. 

• The classes shall be a mix of live and prerecorded lectures. 

• There will be a maximum of four sessions per day and 6 day per week (Monday 

to Saturday).  
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• Students are advised to utilize the internet resources optimally and plan their 

timings accordingly. 

•  Students are advised to refer the reading materials, PPT shared by the course 

teachers and also refer as many free online resources as possible from Swayam, 

NPTEL, National Digital Library etc., 

• All the Laboratory sessions shall be conducted once students physically return to 

the campus. 

•  For the Open elective the students are advised to register their course 

registration through PMIST website on or before 25th July 2020.The students can 

also take up any online courses offered under SWAYAM/NPTEL of 12 week 

duration apart from the open electives being offered by the institute.  

• The mentors and class in charges will be in touch with the students frequently to 

sort out any difficulties being faced by the students then and there. 

 

Have courage and resilience to overcome the challenges of COVID-19.      

Stay safe and healthy. 

Best Wishes. 

 

Dr.S.Devadoss, 
Pro Vice-Chancellor 

 

 

 

 

 


